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From: Brian Lennie <BLennie@uniongas.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 3:07 PM
Cc: Sean Collier; Michelle Lindsay
Subject: Follow-up - today's Union Gas meeting

All,
 
Thank you for attending today’s Union Gas meeting regarding the proposed Kingsville Transmission
Reinforcement Project. Your support is very much appreciated as we build our application to the
Ontario Energy Board for the project. As promised, I have attached the presentation given today,
and suggested points for a letter or resolution in support of the Project, which also includes details
on who to send it to/notify (Sean Collier – cc’ed on this email). We request that if your municipality
or organization does decide to provide a letter or resolution, that the suggested points are used just
as background and that the letter/resolution reflects the voice of your organization/municipality.
 
Again, thank you for attending and for your continued support.
 
Brian Lennie, MA, PM (Cert.)
Stakeholder Engagement Specialist
Public Affairs 
_
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This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and or
proprietary information and is provided for the use of the intended recipient only.  Any review,
retransmission or dissemination of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is
prohibited.  If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this
communication and any copies immediately.  Thank you.  
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